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• Noted that a speech delivered by Minister Parker contains some good points around 
ensuring the benefits of trade are distributed broadly. 

• Noted that small business access to finance is important and many small business owners 
use their home as collateral to finance the business.  There are some good examples 
internationally of how different countries fund their small businesses. 

• Noted that the Council needs to think strategically beyond what small businesses of today 
are thinking about and look at what issues small businesses in the future will be facing. 
 

Actions from previous meeting 
• Noted the Council’s letter to the Tax Working Group (TWG) and that the TWG is diving very 

deep into certain topics. 
• Noted that the Council has a good opportunity to have a wide engagement to 

communicate its work. 
 

Other matters 
• Secretariat noted that delivery of the Small Business Strategy is a priority for the Minister 

for Small Business. 
• Noted the need to build strong linkages between the Council and the Business Advisory 

Group to ensure the voice of small business is heard in the Business Advisory Group. 
• Noted that the Business Advisory Group has not yet met and has a different framework and 

brief than the Small Business Council. 
•  

 
 

• Noted that businesses are busy in the day-to-day running of their businesses and that the 
Council is peripheral to those people’s lives. The Council needs to make any engagement 
with businesses simple as small business people value their time highly. 

 
Discussion 
• Noted that the purpose of the Council is not to give small businesses everything they want, 

but to take a strategic longer term view and provide input and advice that will deliver the 
best outcomes for the small business sector and New Zealand as a whole. 
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